
DE ICSi

From: W & A Stoops <anne.ward8@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 12:51 PM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: Net Metering

Net Metering is critical for New Hampshire to become more energy self sufficient and improve the the health and
economy of our beautiful state. Please approve it at the stae level.

Ward and Anne
Stoops 149 East Side Drive, Concord
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